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October 6, 2020 
 
 
DECISION MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Council Members 
 
FROM:  John Shurts 
  General Counsel 
 
SUBJECT:  2020 Addendum to 2014 Fish and Wildlife Program, Part I 
 Approval of findings on recommendations/response to comments 
 
 
PROPOSED ACTION: In August the Council approved Part I of the 2020 Addendum to 

the 2014 Fish and Wildlife Program. Now, the Council will be 
considering and approving as part of the fish and wildlife 
program the findings on program amendment recommendations 
and responses to comments relevant to Part I. The draft 
findings/responses were sent to the members separately by 
email on September 23 with a note of explanation. 

 
 
SIGNIFICANCE:  This action formally concludes the fish and wildlife program 

amendment process that resulted in the 2020 Addendum  
 
 
 

http://www.nwcouncil.org/

